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Public Service of Indiana
ATTN: Mr. S. W. Shields

Vice President - Electric
System

1000 East Main Street
Plainfield, IN 46168

Gentlemen:

Tlsuk you for your letter dated December 12, 1979, informing us of the
acditional steps you have taken to corre.t the items of noncompliance
which we brought to your attention in Inspection Reports No. 546/79-18
and No. 547/79-18 forwarded by our letter dated October 2, 1979. We
understand per a discussion (during a recent inspection, January 2-4,
1980) between Mr. E. R. Schweibinz of this office and Mr. C. Chmielewski
of your staff that the date when full compliance will be achieved for
the item of noncompliance (546/79-18-03; 547/79-18-03) will be January
23, 1980. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

fk'M W

G. Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch

cc: Mr. G. N. Brown
Project Director
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